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THE TOWNSHIP OF SOUTH FRONTENAC NEEDS VOLUNTEERS 

Who is interested to join the Lake Ecosystem Advisory Committee 

The Lake Ecosystem Advisory Committee of the Township of Frontenac is a Committee of Council that 
was formed in 2020 to support the health and welfare of the Township's lake ecosystems and the 
enjoyment and use of lakes by residents, visitors and future generations. The Committee is in need of 
new members.  

The committee’s mandate includes hosting an annual Lake Associations Forum where Lake Associations and 
residents can network with one another other, share best practices, voice common concerns, and discuss 
emerging trends. It also provides feedback on Township policy, strategic plans and budgets, and coordinates and 
collects feedback from lake associations throughout the year. 

In 2021, the Township introduced Lake Ecosystem Grants. This committee reviews all grant applications and 
recommends which projects should receive funding under the program. The committee partners with different 
agencies to conduct research, data analysis and public education and outreach activities on lake ecosystems. 

Now recruiting 

South Frontenac is looking for six representatives from lake associations and two members of the public at large 
to serve on the Lake Ecosystem Advisory Committee. The Committee meets four times a year on the fourth 
Thursday of the following months: March, June, September and December at 6:00 pm. The Committee will serve 
for the term of Council.  

Interested?  

You can find the application form and full details on the Committees page of the South Frontenac website: 
https://www.southfrontenac.net/en/town-hall/committeesandboardsaspx.aspx.  
Note the township is advising people that lake association representatives must be endorsed by their association. 
Applicants will be asked to attach a letter or something in writing from their lake association confirming them as 
their representative. 

Furthermore, our own Kevin Strank was a member of this committee for 2 years. Due to other commitments, he 

will not be applying to be a part of the committee going forward.  However, /Kevin feels this a great opportunity 

to have a voice at the Township from our organization. And he is happy to provide input on how the committee 

functions to anyone representing the Wolfe Lake Association in transition.  IF you want to get in touch with Kevin, 

please send an e-mail to com-wolfelake@outlook.com, and we will set you up with him. 

 

 

If you no longer wish to receive the News Flahses of the Wolfe Lake Association Westport, please let us 

know at: com-wolfelake@outlook.com, and we will unsubscribe you. 

      
 

   WOLFE  LAKE  ASSOCIATION   WESTPORT  

    News Flash  |  January 13,  2023   
 

https://www.southfrontenac.net/en/living-here/Lake-Associations.aspx
mailto:com-wolfelake@outlook.com
mailto:com-wolfelake@outlook.com

